
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This is the last weekly bulletin of the term. It’s been a fabulous 
term at Ashley College but we are very ready for a holiday.  
 
We are excited for the next term where Ashley College will 
almost be at capacity in the centre. We look forward to 
welcoming new staff and children.  
 
Next week is about celebrating the achievements of the students 
and we look forward to seeing all our families on Tuesday.  
 
Thank you to all of you parents and carers for supporting the 
school throughout the term. Only by working together can we 
secure the very best education for your children. 
 
Have a peaceful, restful and relaxing break.   

Louise.  

Our vision: 
To provide a safe, enriching 

and nurturing environment, 

with wellbeing at its heart; 

where children and young 

people, can learn, gain 

confidence and thrive. 

Our values: 
  
To promote resilience, self-
confidence, tolerance, 
and respect 
  
Our aims: ‘Building 
confidence for the future’  

 

Our value this half 
term is 

 

TOLERANCE 
 

 

 

Friday 15th December  

Out of Hours Family Support Helpline  

Providing families in Brent with 

access to a Barnardo’s family 

support worker during evenings and 

weekends  

0800 158 2358                                                          

brentfamilysupport@barnardos.org.

uk  

  

 

If you would like to book an appointment with our school 

nurse Charlene please contact the school office or 

contact her directly on: 

charlene.stewart@nhs.net 07931 733 526 

Next week’s key dates: 

Monday 18th December – Rewards Trip – leaving at 9:30am 

Tuesday 19th December – Christmas Lunch and Awards – 

starts at 12pm – early finish for pupils at 2pm (please wear 

Christmas jumpers!) 

Thursday 21st December – Students finish at 12:30pm. 

Christmas Movie morning and “comfy clothes”.  

 

mailto:charlene.stewart@nhs.net


 

WEEKLY E-SAFETY ADVICE  

 

 

 


